
 

 

 

Loddington C of E Primary School: Our Online 

Rules 2021-2022 

 We use the internet to help us learn and we know who to ask if 

we need help. 

 We make sure that an adult always knows when we are online. 

 We never give out passwords or personal information (like our 

full name, school or address). 

 We never post photographs or videos without permission and 

never include names with photographs. 

 I know that people online are not reliable and may not be who 

they say they are. 

 If we see anything on the Internet or on email that is scary 

or makes us feel uncomfortable, we know what to do. 

 We send emails and messages that are polite and friendly. 

 We will only email, chat to, or go on webcam with people that 

we know in real life, with permission from our teachers or 

parents. 

 We never open emails or links from people we don’t know. 

 We know that the rules are there to keep us safe and must not 

be broken. 

 We know to think critically when reading information online - not 

everything we see and read online is accurate or true. 

 We know that we can go to www.thinkuknow.co.uk for help. 

 

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

